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On behalf of Nordstrom and our employees, we’d like to thank everyone who attended the community 
celebration and have reached out to offer their support and condolences following Blake’s passing. The 
outpouring of stories and memories have been heartwarming and a true testament to the legacy Blake 
leaves behind. He will be greatly missed. Executive leadership of Nordstrom will continue under 
company co-presidents Pete and Erik Nordstrom. 


